
 

ATTENTION CWGA MEMBERS – SAVE THESE DATES 

The Membership Committee has several events planned for the 
coming golf season. We hope you will be able to join us as often as 
possible. Once a month, from January through March, we have our 
Winter Luncheons. Winter can feel like a long stretch of time. Let’s 
stay connected with our returning members and get acquainted with 
our new ones. The staff at the Market Café will cater our lunches. 
We will meet in the Hazelglade and Kalapuya rooms. You will receive 
specific details as we get closer to the dates of the luncheons. 

Please mark your calendar the following dates: 

•  January 19th Winter Luncheon @ 11:30 
 

•  February 9th Winter Luncheon @ 11:30 
 

•  March 9th Winter Luncheon @ 11:30 
 

•  April 4th  New Membership Orientation.  Details for new members will be sent to 
them directly. 

 
• April 6th  is our Welcome Back Breakfast at 8:00 am. Details will be sent closer to the 

event. 

Ladies, if you know any prospective members, please send us their contact information and 
we’ll take it from there. 

     If you have any questions. Please don’t hesitate to contact one of us. 

Warmest regards, 

Jean Czubin, Membership Co-Chair, 503-694-8434, jcczubin@gmail.com 

Maryanna Wiese, Membership Co -Chair, 503-694-2668,  maryannawiese@hotmail.com 

Marikate Book,  Membership Co-Chair, 719-214-9165, 2pueblobooks@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

       


